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92 Franklin St., 4th Floor - Buffalo, NY 14202 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Erie County Legislature will hold a public hearing  
on Monday, November 21, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., in the Chambers of the Legislature located at  
92 Franklin Street, 4th Floor, Buffalo, New York, in said County, for the purpose of hearing 
public comment on the County Executive’s 2023 Tentative Budget. 
 
The County Executive’s 2023 Tentative Budget was submitted to the Legislature on the  
14th Day of October, 2022.  Copies of the Budget are available for Public Inspection at the 
Office of the Clerk of the Legislature, located at 92 Franklin Street, 4th Floor, Buffalo,  
New York. 
 

Buffalo, New York, November 4, 2022 

BY ORDER OF THE COUNTY LEGISLATURE  
OF THE COUNTY OF ERIE, NEW YORK 
 
Robert M. Graber, Clerk, Erie County Legislature 


